

508 Second Street, P.O. Box 277, Pepin, WI, 54759, Phone 715-442-2461 Emails: clerk@pepinwisconsin.org and treasurer@pepinwisconsin.org

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

VILLAGE OF PEPIN PLANNING COMMISSION

Please take notice that the Village of Pepin Planning Commission will conduct a Public Hearing to consider a request to rezone property within the Village as follows:

A request by Dan Lerum to rezone the property located at 211 Second Street from Commercial to Residential.

All interested parties will be given a reasonable opportunity to express their views on the proposed Applications.

The public hearing will be held at the Pepin Village Hall on **May 7, 2024, at 6:00 PM** at 508 2nd St, Pepin, WI and on **Zoom** (meeting ID 87985159287). Additional information on this request is available for review at the village hall or by calling 715-442-2461.